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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

December 7, 1979

Mr. Barold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Submitted herewith is Amendment 63 to the Tennessee Valley Authority
application for the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant units 1 and 2. This
amendment contains:

1. Revisions to Chapters 10 and 14

2. Further documentation of those items transmitted to L. S. Rubenstein
by my letters dated October 12, October 19, and November 2, 1979

3. hevised response to NRC question 5.9 on the pump and valve inservice
inspection program

'N 4. Miscellaneous Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) text changes and
revistaos

5. Instruccions for incorporating the new and revised material into
the FSAR

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

1 (',
.

L. M. Mills, nager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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